
 

3rd Grade News 

 

 

March News 

Upcoming Events 

 

March 4th-7th Dr. Seuss Week 

March 8th: NO SCHOOL 

March 11-15: Spring Break 

 

 
 

 

Teacher’s Information 
 

Mrs.Carroll hcarroll@usd261.com 

Ms. Knolla sknolla@usd261.com 

Mrs. Scarboro      

kscarboro@usd261.com  

Ms. Armstead 

rarmstead@usd261.com   

 

Earth Day  
Our Annual Earth Day Field Trip to the Sedgwick County zoo will be on April 

11th. We are in need of many volunteers. If you are interested in 

volunteering please check with the office to verify that you have a 

background check on file. These must be completed before the field trip. 

More information to come… 

Remember that spring 

break is this month! Please 

continue to read during 

your time off  
 

What We’re Learning… 

We are reviewing skills to help us 

prepare for State Assessments 

later this month.   
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